
HB 2068 -- Insurance Producer Continuing Education

Sponsor:  Munzlinger

Currently, life insurance producers who are limited to writing
policies with an initial face amount for any individual of $5,000
or less are exempt from the continuing education requirements. 
This bill changes the amount to a cumulative initial face amount
of $10,000 or less for any individual.


